
Sunday, October 25

2:00 p.m., Our Lady of Guadalupe Church

This event will be livestreamed on the parish website. 

https://www.olguadalupe.org/olg-live-masses

Come listen to Detective Jim Wood give a presentation about his 

experience during the investigation and trial of Kermit Gosnell, the 

world’s most prolific serial killer of late-term unborn babies.  

This presentation is dedicated to the memory of 

Kathy Cox who was president of the Bucks County 

Right to Life until her death this past July. It was 

Kathy’s wish to have Detective Wood give a 

presentation in our area on his involvement in this case.  

This event is sponsored by the Bucks County Right to Life. We will follow 

the social guidelines provided by the CDC and the  State  of Pennsylvania. 


